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Parents’ Right to Know Notification

What do I know about my child's teacher? The federal education law put in place by the Elementary & Secondary Education Act (ESEA) requires that all parents in a Title I school be notified of their right to request, and receive in a timely manner, information about the professional qualifications of classroom teachers and paraprofessionals (if applicable) instructing their child. If you are interested in this information, you may send your request to the building principal who will provide a timely response. 

